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Ms. Kathryn Gleeson 
Manager Environmental Services 
Paramount Petroleum Corporation 
14700 Downey Avenue 
Paramount, CA 90723 

~ EoMUNO G. B RowN JR. 
~ OOYEFINOR 

~ M ATTHEW R ODRIOUEZ l-......... ~ SECRETMlV f'Ofl 
~ f.NYIRON"4ENl"'- PROl ECTION 

EXPIRATION OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS - GX-145 PIPELINE RELEASE 
AREA, 18900 BLOCK OF SANTA FE AVENUE AT COMPTON CREEK, RANCHO 
DOMINGUEZ, CA (FILE NO. 98-135, ORDER NO. R4-2011-0089, Cl NO. 9643, GLOBAL ID 
WDR00000416) 

Dear Ms. Gleeson: 

On May 5, 2011, the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region 
(Regional Board), informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board 
Order No. R4-2011-0089 (Order), which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs). 

In a letter dated March 22, 2018 from Mr. D'Sa of Burns and McDonnell on behalf of Paramount 
Petroleum Corporation, you notified the Regional Board that no WDR-permitted discharge has 
been conducted since 2012 and requested termination of the WDR immediately. In addition, 
according to the Regional Board's records, no Report of Waste Discharge has been filed since 
issuance of the Order on May 5, 2011 for the issuance of new waste discharge requirements. 

Please note that the Order expired on May 5, 2016 (See Order, p. 7). Therefore, there is no need 
to terminate an Order that has already expired. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. Peter Raftery at (213) 620-
6156 (Peter.Raftery@waterboards.ca.gov), or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric 
Wu at (213) 576-6683 (Eric.Wu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~1<--~fo.-
Deborah J . Smith 
Executive Officer 

cc (via email): Mr. Christopher D'Sa, Burns & McDonnell 
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